
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015 
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502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

May 11, 2021 

Melvin J. Malone 
Butler Snow LLP 
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 
Nashville, TN 372011 

Via Email – Melvin.malone@butlersnow.com 

Re: Docket No. 21-00006, Petition Regarding the Production Costs and Other 
Pass-Throughs Rider 

Dear Counsel: 

To assist the Commission in its evaluation of the above captioned Petition it is requested 
that responses by provided to the following: 

1. For each year since Tennessee American’s acquisition of the Whitwell water
system, please identify all expenses, by year, which were included in the
Company’s PCOP calculations relating solely to the Whitwell operations.
(This should include the base amount of PCOP expenses for Whitwell and all
underlying supporting calculations and the incremental amount of PCOP
expenses for Whitwell including all supporting calculations).  Also, please
provide any assumptions made in these calculations and any necessary
explanations.

Please provide all responses no later than 2:00 p.m., May 18, 2021.  Responses may be 
filed electronically at tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov with one hardcopy mailed to the Docket 
Manager at the Tennessee Public Utility Commission, 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243.   

Should you have questions regarding any requested item, please contact me at 
David.Foster@tn.gov or by phone at (615) 770-6884.  Thank you for your prompt 
attention to this matter. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on May 11, 2021 at 2:02 p.m. 



 
 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Foster, 
Director of Utilities 
 
C Docket File 
 Elaine K. Chambers via email 
 Karen H. Stachowski via email 




